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August 18, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear State University System Presidents,  
 
Following our recent discussion, the following is to confirm that faculty who are teaching 
in the classroom may provide alternatives for certain students. While this is 
consistent with past practice, including pre-COVID, we recognize your commitment to 
returning to the classroom and want to be clear that teachers teaching in the classroom 
should still be able to assist students who want to stay current.  
 
Students who are directed to quarantine or isolate, should work with faculty members 
individually to identify alternative methods for completing course requirements during 
their period of isolation. Alternatives may include any means and tools normally utilized 
to accommodate students during periods of absence from class. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Syd Kitson      Marshall M. Criser III 
Chair       Chancellor 
Florida Board of Governors   State University System of Florida 
 
 


